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January 24, 2018 

North Creek Interceptor construction update: Canyon Park Business Center 

Ongoing Street Restoration  
along 214th Street SE and 20th Ave. SE 

King County's contractor is repairing sidewalks and replacing curb and gutters along 214th Street SE and 20th 
Avenue SE in the business park. Work is between the Bothell Everett Highway (SR 527) and 220th Street SE. 

Current work includes the northern part of 20th Ave. SE, as shown on the map; 
future work along 20th Ave. SE will extend down to 220th.  

Flaggers and signs are directing motorists on both sides of the 
center meridian on 20th Avenue SE. At times for short periods 
traffic will be reduced to one lane to allow motorists to pass in 
both directions. 

This work is expected to take several weeks to complete and 
includes installation of a manhole just southeast of the Pacific 
Medical Center building. The contractor is also removing 
equipment and materials from the area. Final asphalt paving  
of 214th Street SE and 20th Avenue SE will be completed at  
night and on an upcoming Saturday.  

Pedestrians and motorists − for your safety, please follow 
flagger directions and use caution.  

What to Expect During This Work 
• Daytime work hours are 9 am to 3 pm weekdays

• Flaggers will direct pedestrians & vehicles around the work

• You may experience some traffic delays during this work

• Consider alternate routes including 29th Drive SE and
220th Street SE to access the business park.

Stay Informed 
• Learn about the project and sign up for email updates

at KingCounty.gov/NCI.

• If you have questions, call our construction info line at
206-205-9795.

http://kingcounty.gov/NCI
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